
October 2023 

It’s autumn now and we are still enjoying working on our raised beds. After a few rainy days, weeds 

started taking over the space between our plants. We keep pulling and composting them, adding more 

mulch to cover bare soil.  

 

 

Sadly, many plans started dying, including our beloved tomatoes. We understand, it’s the natural cycle 

of life and looking forward to growing them next year. Composting the remains of plants will help 

making rich soil, which cheer us up a bit.  

  

Children have still been collecting flower seeds. Interestingly, the more deadheads we pick, the more 

new flowers appear. Observing the flowers made us wonder how amazing nature is. When you take 

care of your garden, one tiny seed can grow into a plant producing hundreds of new seeds.  

We have decided, we want to share these fascinating plants with others to grow, observe and enjoy. 

That is why, we prepared many small packets of flower seeds to share with our families and friends.  

 

 

 



Sharing is caring 

If you would like to share the joy of gardening with us, please take a packet of flower seeds or a potted 

plant, which you can find in the reception area. We would appreciate it if you supported our Growing 

Club with a donation of: 

• a bag of compost; 

• another plant, which we can propagate; 

• a gardening tool; 

• a decorative plant pot or cover; 

• some money. 

Your generosity will help us grow more and share our produce with others. 

   

Strawberries  

Yey! We have a new, large, raised bed and strawberries to grow in it. Sadly, we haven’t got good soil 

to fill it with. We need about 0.4 cubic yards of compost for the 160x140x15 cm raised bed.  

The Growing Club and other children, who love strawberries will be grateful if you help us.  

 


